
 
 
 

 
 

 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Please find below exciting news that has taken place regarding the future of our 
new school build. 
 
 

We are very pleased to announce the appointment of a new Integrated 
Consultancy Team (ICT), Mc Adam Design in April 2020 to take us forward with 
our major capital investment for St. Joseph and St. James’ P.S. This was assigned 
in 2013 by the then Education Minister Mr J. O’Dowd. 
 
The ICT will initially focus on producing a technical feasibility study, which in turn 
will inform a new business case for the new development of St. Joseph and St. 
James’ P.S. Once the business case is approved and a preferred option identified, 
the ICT will commence the next design stage (RIBA Stage 2 – Concept Design) 
A steering group, comprising members of staff, the Principal, Board of Governors, 
the Education Authority, the Council for Catholic Maintained Schools and the 
Department of Education meet monthly and when necessary to drive the project 
forward. 
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